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It	is	with	great	pleasure	that	I	wish	to	advise	that	the	Auckland	Area	DOY	2021	has	been	
rescheduled	to	take	place	on	Wednesday	1st	December	and	Thursday	2nd	December.	
	
	
The	competition	will	be	held	at:	
	

Barfoot	&	Thompson	Netball	Centre,		
44	Northcote	Road	
Northcote	
Auckland	

	
	
The	competition	day	will	be	on	Wednesday	1st	December	with	the	Judges	critiques	on		
	
Thursday	2nd	December,	followed	by	the	Prizegiving.	
	
There	may	be	some	slight	alterations	to	timing	which	will	be	advised	directly	to	all	
competitors	in	the	near	future.	
	
There	will	be	no	Area	Day	in	2021.	
	
The	50th	Anniversary	Celebration	will	be	held	as	a	separate	event	at	a	future	date	to	be	
advised	by	the	Auckland	Area	Management	Committee.		
	
We	do	hope	that	all	designers	who	have	registered	for	DOY	will	find	this	new	date	suitable.	
	
If	it	is	not	suitable	for	you,	please	contact	Sue	Armstrong	as	soon	as	possible	by	email:		
	
barmyandsue@gmail.com		
	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	in	December!!	
	
	
Kindest	Regards	
	

Ann 
	
Ann	Haszard	
	
Convenor	
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